RECEIVED

JAN 3 0 2020

PLANNING BOARD TOWN OF PEMBROKE

January 29, 2020

Pembroke Planning Board Town Hall Pembroke, MA 02359

RE:

Definitive Subdivision Plan – Old Cart Path Lane Ext. (#70 Old Cart Path Lane)

Applicant – Stephen Saia

Dear Board Members:

On behalf of the applicant, Grady Consulting, L.L.C. hereby submits two copies of the revised Definitive Subdivision Plan. The plans were revised in response to comments from the Department of Environmental Protection.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

GRADY CONSULTING, L.L.C.

Paul Seaberg Project Manager